

## Sunshine Kids Preschool 1721 West 10<sup>th</sup> Street The Dalles, Oregon 97058 541-296-1478

Dear Families,

Welcome to preschool! We hope this message finds you and your loved ones happy and healthy as can be as we approach the new school year. We are excited to be able to offer in person instruction, in order to keep us all as healthy and safe as possible we will be continuing all Safety Protocols at pick up and drop off.

Drop off and pick ups are at the end of the ramp, you will see a sign. Parents and Guardians **must** wear a mask at all times when dropping off their child, masks are **highly recommended** for all students as well. To ensure the safety of everyone temperature checks will take place at drop off and screening questions will be asked.

If there is a car already dropping off please park and walk your child over for check in with staff.

All families will be hearing more from your child's teacher on Thursday, September 2nd 2021.

If you have further questions please do not hesitate to ask. Or if you have specific concerns, please reach out. We are here to support you.

We look forward to serving you!

Sincerely,
Maggie Lowe
Early Learning Director